
 
 

October 23, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

This year in the 4th & 5th grade music classes we will be learning the basics of playing 
the recorder. The 5​th​ grade students also have the opportunity to take band or orchestra and we 
want to provide our 4th graders with an Instrumental experience that will help students succeed 
next year in band or violin class. 

Each student will have their own recorder enabling them to be able to practice at home. 
This will help teach students the responsibility of caring for an instrument as well as for hygiene 
and management issues.  Do ​NOT ​make a purchase of a recorder from a different location since 
the recorders will not match in pitch and fingering style. 

A one-time cost of $7 will cover the purchase of the recorder, a study yellow case and a 
neck strap.  Recorder Method sheet music will be provided by Mrs. Reed. Please send $7 in cash 
as well as the bottom portion of this form in an envelope to Mrs. Reed before Nov. 13, 2019. 
Thank you for allowing your child to participate fully in this wonderful and exciting musical 
experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Celeste Reed  
General Music Teacher 
reedc@dearbornschools.org  
iblog.dearbornschools.org/reedc/ 
 

 
 
Please return bottom portion to Mrs. Reed with $7 cash by Nov. 13, 2019. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
Student Name (please print neatly) __________________________________________ 
 
Home Room Teacher’s Name  _____________________________ 
 
Received $7 _______________________________________ (signed by Mrs. Reed) 
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